WINDHAM TOWN LIBRARY

Minutes  of the June 14, 2021 Library Trustees’ meeting

Present:  M. Bell, E. Widger, C. Dunkel, J. Hoover

Meeting was called to order at 5:10pm

[bookmark: _GoBack]REOPENING:  All present agreed that with the state wide lifting of pandemic restrictions it was time to reopen the library to in-person visits.  It was suggested that for the present we would keep the day and time the library was open the same.  All agreed that the first day the library would be open would be Wednesday, 06/23/2021.  Chris Dunkel agreed to make-up the sign board with information about re-opening and place it outside.  Maureen Bell agreed to contact Ellen McDuffie to add a library re-opening announcement to her town-wide list-serve. 

ADDING A WEEKEND DAY OF LIBRARY:  All agreed that opening on weekends might be worthwhile.  Chris Dunkel proposed that we open the library on the weekends during the summer months on a trial basis.  Discussion centered on which weekend day – Saturday or Sunday – would be best.  It was decided that for this trial we would open the library on Sunday afternoons from 1:00pm to 3:00pm.  The first Sunday the library will be open will be 06/27/2021.

GRANT:  After discussion on whether a desk-top of laptop would be more appropriate for the library it was decided that the $1,500.00 grant the library received would be used to purchase a desk-top computer and a printer.  Maureen Bell agreed to contact 2 Wired Guys for recommendations.

MOVING NON-FICTION SECTION:  Eileen Widger suggested that the non-fiction section of the library would better serve patrons use if it were moved to another location closer to the rest of the library’s collection.  Discussion centered on where would be a more appropriate location.  It was decided to investigate the feasibility of moving the “stove” and table to the other side of the kitchen door and reinstalling the non-fiction bookshelves in the stove and table’s former location.

OTHER BUSINESS:  (1) It was announced that the Meeting House Committee has offered the library the use of a table to sell books removed from the library collection during its Labor Day Weekend Flea Market.  (2) Maureen Bell suggested that the library open a Windham Town Library Facebook page.  While there was some discussion about the use such a page might get it was decided that Maureen would investigate the possibility.

MEETING ADJOURNED:  5:45PM
